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Meet: Cemetery 

Summary: 

Trim the hedges and clear the paths 

Volunteers: 
 

14 

Time: 
 

10:00 12:00 

Weather: 
 

Mild and dry 

 

Great turn out today from the team, including 2 new volunteers, Stewart and Lynne. It was lovely to be 
out helping to keep the cemetery paths usable for everyone that visits. 
 

 

 
It’s just under 12 months since we were last here and although 
the hedges were overgrown near the top entry way, they 
weren’t as bad as before.  
 
It didn’t take long for the team to get going, and within no time 
at all the worst had been removed. 
 
The paths are now back to full width from the small entry gate 
down to the bottom. 
 

 
 
Clearing the moss from the 
paths is hard work – here the 
team have just finished 
removing a full barrow load 
from just one of the paths – 
new volunteer Lynne making a 
great start! 

 



 
Unfortunately, we couldn’t get brown bins from Charnwood 
this time due to staffing issues so we had a lot of trips up and 
down the length of the cemetery with a wheelbarrow and a 
trolley to move the green waste out into the field below. 
 
Our new volunteer Stewart seemed to have ‘picked’ that job 
– at least the distance reduced each time as we progressed 
down the path. 

 

 

 
Having a large team today enabled us to 
do so much more than planned, so after 
finishing the first side we decided to 
make a start on the next one.  
 
We were also able to clear a couple of 
bags of rubbish from around the area 
today too – thanks Liz. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Team photo: Martin, Steve, Mick, 
Linda, Andy, Nick, Stewart, 
Margaret, Soo, Pat and Liz.  
 
Phil and Lynne had just left. 

 
Next Task: 

Thursday 16th September 10am 
Location: Cemetery, Cotes Rd 

 

Thanks everyone – great work 
 


